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Raymond Katt 
Lot 10, Bear Island, 

Ontario P0H 1CO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT 

 
 
 
 
PHONE: 
Home (705) 237-8028 or 
Work (705) 237-8900 Ext: 307 

 
 
 
 
 
EMAIL: 

 
November 14, 2023 

 
Mr. Dan Arbour 
MLEO/PSO/ACO 
The Corporation of the MUNICIPALITY OF 
TEMAGAMI 
7 Lakeshore Drive 
Temagami, Ontario P0H 2H0 

 
RE: APPEALING PARKING TICKETS of Raymond Katt 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dan Arbour, 

It was good to become acquainted with you as the 
Municipal Law Enforcement Officer that covers the 
Temagami Mine Landing Parking Area. 

Regarding above mentioned topic, I noted that I will be 
appealing for the Parking Ticket to be withdrawn based 
on the following points of consideration. 

In respect to these tickets, we suddenly noticed on my 
vehicles, I noted to you that a flyer warning that vehicles 
in no parking areas will be ticketed if not move by a 
certain time. This perhaps would have been better for 
relations. However, you noted that a notice did go on 
Facebook Page - Temagami Talk. I noted to you that I 
don't hardly subscribe to this Page as perhaps many 
others may not as well. May I propose that we consider 
the tickets you wrote be that flyer to let me know about 
this Issue. 

 
As you may have noticed, I'm a member of the 
Temagami First Nation Band# 2220019801. In 2017 when I 
moved home to Bear Island, I placed myself on the 
parking spot list at the Temagami Municipality Office as 
there were no places open there and the Temagami First 
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Nations area as well. It is now going on my 7th year and 
now I believe I'm 6th or 7th on the Municipality list. 

Yes... Parking is a problem. And since returning I was 
hopeful to learn that a plan of Co-Existence was being 
established for the Temagami Mine Landing Parking area 
between the Municipality of Temagami and Temagami 
Frist Nation. To date, it appears apparent that nothing has 
been done in this regard...perhaps because of COVID-19. 
Aside from developing this working relationship, I add that 
maybe this should be before the Land Claim Negotiations 
under issues of how we establish Co-Existence. 

During our brief meeting on October 26th, 2023, I was 
hopeful that you would set my matter aside as a process 
to establish more positive relations with the public. 

 
 

MiiGwetch (thank you) for taking the time in addressing 
this matter. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Raymond Katt 

CC. Temagami First Nation Chief & Council 

CC. Municipality of Temagami Reeve & Council 


